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conference theme
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November 2015 Update {Click here for PDF}

Lights out!  That's still the main event in Zambia. 
Poor rainfall continues to lead to mandatory power
outages.  In addition, the kwatcha has fallen in value
compared to the dollar and is poised to hurt the
Zambian economy.  Pray for the economic state of
Zambia and that it will lead to a softening of the
hearts toward the gospel.

It is hard to believe it is November is already here and
the Holidays are around the corner.  October has
been a very busy month as missions conference
season kicked into full swing.  The Lord put us in
churches in VA, NC, IL and OH.  It is exciting to see
what God is doing and will do for world wide missions
through these churches.  We are thankful for having
the opportunity to be a part of their vision for
missions.  The month of November is equally as busy
as we will be in churches in Canada, IN, NY, NC, AL
and GA.  We are looking forward to these meetings
as well as being home for Thanksgiving.

We are excited to be at 76% supported and thankful
to the new churches and individuals that have
partnered with us.  In addition we have several
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We are blessed to
make many friends in
churches around the
country.

Financial Support
Goal – 76%

Months on
Deputation - 20

Additional links:

Sending Church: 
Somerville Baptist
Church

Mission Board:  BIMI

churches that plan to take us on, so with that
commitment we are around 82%.  Please pray for the
Lord to continue to close this gap.  We continue to
plan for a Spring 2016 departure.  Our schedule is full
into Spring.  We are eager to join the Barnhouses and
start reaching and teaching the souls in Zambia,
Africa

We want to express our sincere thanks to all those
that have partnered with us in prayer and those that
faithfully support financially.  You have a part in the
ministry and the fruit thereof in all the churches we
minister in while on deputation.  Soon you will be
reaping the blessings of the ministry in Zambia and
beyond. 

It is such a joy and encouragement to continue to
hear from many of you as you respond to our praise
letter.  Please continue to stay in touch!

As you pray for us...
Please keep the following in mind:
• Souls saved and people to surrender to God’s call on their life
• The power of God on our lives as we share the ministry
• Our kids to see our love for God as we obey Him
• For the salvation of our younger children
• Procuring items and shipping a container later this year
• Amanda's upcoming surgery this December
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• God to supply funds and large items needed for the ministry
• Departure to Zambia Spring 2016
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